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In October, Isleham W.I.  members 
organise the evening them-
selves, as opposed to invit-

ing a speaker.  This time Sonia 
Norman entertained us with a 
description of her new business. 
She then demonstrated different ideas for decorating 
small cakes and encouraged members to ‘have a go’ 
– which they did, with varying results!

This was followed by refreshments, provided by Emily 
Radcliffe and Sheila Taylor and served by Fiona Jones 
and Ginette Hawes. Finally, we had a quiz all about 
cakes drawn up by Fiona.   Thanks to all of them.

It is 100 years in 2015 since the first Women’s Insti-
tute was founded in England.  In anticipation of the 
centenary a WI baton is travelling round the country, 

visiting every WI. In October it came to Cambridge, 
and on Wednesday 29th it arrived in Isleham.

Luckily the sun shone and several members met out-
side the Priory to welcome the baton and members 
from the Cambridge Federation.

In November we welcomed Kate Salmon who volun-
teers at Kentwell Hall with her whole family – and she 
was accompanied by her daughter, dressed in authentic 
costume of the time. When ‘in roll’ Kate is a yeoman’s 
wife living as she would have done in the 16th Century, 
carrying out a variety of daily tasks.  She had brought 
with her a variety of foods she had prepared, and she 
explained how they were made, and the fact that people 
like her would live mainly on grains and vegetables, 
only eating meat on very special occasions. Kate then 
invited us to sample the dishes. Some were very tasty, 
and some definitely weren’t! It was a very interesting 
and entertaining evening.

If you would like to join the WI or simply come to a 
meeting to see what it is like, please do come along.  
We meet on the second Thursday of each month in the 
Beeches, 7.30pm for 7.45pm, and new members are 
always welcome. For further information contact: Glenda 
Preece, tel: 01638 780734 email: gjpreece@aol.com


